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I am fully opposed to bullies and the federal government is embodying the worst of 

such. The people of Oregon (and America) need their state(s) government to grow a 

spine and not cave to these people.  Vote by mail has worked for 42 years with only 

17 issues of possible fraud issues (https://electionfraud.heritage.org/search?).  It's 

not broke so why change it?  


